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 September 2017
Dear Parents
NEW ROOF INSTALLATION

We are writing to inform you that due to the poor state of repair of the roof at Great Corby School, arrangements have been made for the installation of a new roof.

This work will commence, with the erection of scaffolding, w/c 23rd October 2017 and will take approximately 12 weeks to complete.

We have put measures in place to ensure minimum disruption to children, parents and local residents.  The safety of our children, as always, is paramount and especially highlighted during any type of construction work being undertaken.

There will be signage directing you on how to enter and leave the building if you can please take care whilst the work is being undertaken.

Your patience and understanding during this time is much appreciated.  

If you require any further information or have any concerns, please speak to me in school.

Yours sincerely

Miss Kirsty Williamson

Headteacher 



